
 
 

 

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM OF THE 

CITY OF BURNET PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

 
The members of the City of Burnet, Planning and Zoning Commission, will be 

partcipating in a joint Workshop Meeting with the Burnet City Council Members to 

discuss a proposed Short Term Rental Ordinance and the procedures associated 

with implementation of the proposed Ordinance. The Meeting will be held in Council 

Chambers, 2402 S. Water Street, Burnet , TX at 4:30 p.m. on Tuesday, October 24, 

2023. 

 
A quorum of the members of the City of Burnet Planning and Zoning Commssion may 

be in attendance. This is an informational event about Short Term Rental Regulation. 

There will be no action taken by City Council or the Planning and Zoning Commision 

of the City of Burnet during this event. 

 
I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the above NOTICE OF POTENTIAL 

QUORUM OF THE BURNET CITY COUNCIL BURNET, is a true and correct copy of 

said NOTICE and that I posted a true and correct copy of said NOTICE on the bulletin 

board, in the City Hall of said City, BURNET,TEXAS, a place convenient and readily 

accessible to the general public at all times, and said NOTICE was posted on October  

20, 2023, at or before 5 o'clock p.m. and remained posted continuously for at least 

72 hours preceding the event 

 
 
 
        ___________________________ 
        Kelly Dix, City Secretary 


